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24th May, 1950.

Dear Sirs,

zaanlandsche Scheepsbouw Mij, Yard No.454

I am in receipt of Vr. Lodder's letter of the
17th May, enclosing & copy of one addressed to the
Amsterdam Surveyors regarding the approval of plans of
Decks and Bulkheads, together with a copy of each of the
plans in question, and have to thank him for his
attention in the matter.

Yours faithfully,

@"2’50‘?!’“"‘""'M

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM .
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